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their exercise as an encouraging development in the process of building upon
The Committee recommended that this exercise bethe areas of convergence. 

continued in 1992.
It was agreed that substantive work on this agenda item should continue

It was recommended that the Conference 
on Disarmament re-establish the Ad Hoc Committee on the Prevention of an Arms 
Race in Outer Space with an adequate mandate at the beginning of the 1992 
session, taking into account all relevant factors, including the work of the 
Committee since 1985.

62.
at the next session of the Conference.


